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March 26th 2024
Dear Parent / Guardian,

BAGS 2 School April 25th 2024

Any clean plastic bag can be used. Please do make sure they are firmly tied/sealed.

Please don’t forget to ask grandparents, friends and neighbours to have a sort out as well!

Bags can be brought to school from themorning of Monday 22nd April and left by the main school
entrance.

Many thanks indeed for helping us with our FRIENDS fundraising.

Regards

Mrs Bodiam (FRIENDS link teacher)
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